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I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 697 AS A RACIST BILL. Separating out a class of adults 

for separate treatment is racists. 

 

Does the constitution provide for a duel citizens status that forbids ownership of a 

firearm to a legal citizen unless they are employed by government? Federal court 

ruled that handgun ban on adults under 21 is unconstitutional. Legislators voting for 

this bill have are arrogant thinking they are above the supreme court of the land, 

which only means they want to force citizens to challenge the law and waste their 

money. Since the court has already ruled, it should not be allowed as a bill.. 


